
Revision of AOA Website
The AOA website has been reviewed and changed to further enhance its visibility and ease of use. The main changes are as follows.
1． ‘About AOA’
"AOA Activity Record from 2015 to September 2022" has been posted in addition to "Thirty years of the AOA" in “4. Our History”. 
2． ‘Activity Records’
· Information about interactions among members intermediated by AOA is going to be posted from now on.
· "Webinar Recordings" has been newly added to allow users to view presentations from the past webinars.

　Note: If you would like to view the recording of presentations, which is available only to AOA members, please select the webinar you would like to view from “Webinar Recordings (2021-) *AOA Members only” in "Activity Recordings" and enter the password that is set for member organizations.
       Please contact with your member organization's AOA representative about the password. 
3． ‘Activity Plans’
Regarding the AOA Seminar this year, you can access the dedicated website from  the front page of the AOA Website. (Details & Registration)
4． ‘Topics’
· Addition of Search key
When you click on "Topics" in the header, keywords are displayed in green, and double-clicking on a keyword leads to past news related to that keyword (tag).
· The change of classification of topics
Although there were three categories of "Member News", "Other News" and “Report” in the “Topics” before, "Member News" has been divided into "AOA Member News" and "ICMIF Member News" and information about ICMIF members other than AOA which was classified in "Other News" before has been allocated to "ICMIF Member News". 
1

